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Notice of Construction and Traffic Alert for Green Township  
New sewer constructed across Werk Road  

CINCINNATI – The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) will begin 
construction of a new sanitary sewer in the vicinity of the Stonebridge Estates subdivision in Green 
Township in January 2024. The project is scheduled to be completed by or before spring 2025, 
pending weather and field conditions.    
 
Please see the attached project map. 

Werk Road will be periodically down to one lane between Bridgestone Court and Countrywoods 
Lane during daylight hours Monday through Friday. A flagger will be used to direct traffic. The 
road will re-open nightly and all day on the weekends. Please plan accordingly to avoid delays.  
 
MSD’s contractor, Sunesis, will install about 1,900 feet of 36-inch-diameter sewer pipe and 16 
new manholes. The new relief sewer will take flow from the existing combined sewer and direct it 
to a point further downstream that has more capacity. This will reduce overflows from manholes 
located within the subdivision.  
 
Sunesis will generally be working Monday through Thursday 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Work on 
Fridays or on the weekend may be needed.  
 
In addition to traffic inconveniences, typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt 
and vibrations should be expected throughout the construction period. If a planned interruption of 
utility service is necessary, you will receive notification prior to the interruption. 

For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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